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​Please email  questions to : 

​Capacityauctions@nationalgrid.com 

National Grid position on EU Referendum 

• National Grid is working closely with stakeholders to understand the implications 
of Brexit. 

• National Grid will continue to be committed in its involvement within Europe and 
work with our European Partners. 

• It is important that energy continues to be traded without barriers, seamlessly 
across the European Energy Area.  
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To request a Capacity Conversion, please send an 

email to capacityauctions@nationalgrid.com specifying the following 
criteria: 

a) PRISMA reference number(s) for the bundled auction(s) 
b) The Interconnection Point 
c) The direction of flow 
d) The unbundled capacity amount to be converted 
e) The capacity duration, and period, for the conversion 
f) Shipper ID (Gemini BA code) 
g) Contact details for the shipper 

• The request must be received by National Grid NTS no later than 
17:00 3 business days after the close of an auction. 

• A request can be withdrawn at any time up to the conversion 
deadline. 

• NG NTS will respond to a request within 2 business days 

• These changes will not impact Shipper User interfaces.  National Grid 
will utilise existing functionality in UK Link Gemini to process 
conversion requests. 

• No change to Exit MOS or Charge types  

​Please call: 
​ 01926 654057 
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